
Rural  Awareness  invites
Franklin Township Residents

Daffodil Bulb Planting Day 2021
October  2, 10 am   - 2 pm
Municipal Building, Sidney Road

*Drive through-pick up of 22 free bulbs while supplies last

*Municipal Building parking lot anytime between 10am-2pm

*Three community planting locations on provided town map

*We hope to plant 2,022 bulbs for spring of 2022 blooms

*Bring: trowel, gardening gloves & a neighbor

*Please join us, we look forward to meeting you!

*Additional bulbs for your mailbox area or your yard available
with $10 donation to next year’s Daffodil Bulb Planting Day 2022


